Warren Petroleum CornpeEmnyy
MANUFACTURING DEPARTMENT

Septerter 12, 1977 o Box 17

Eunice, New Mexico 88231

0i1 Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

1000 W. Broadway

Hobbs, NM 88240

Gentlemen:

As of August 19, 1977, the Gu™f 0i1 Company well #418 on the
COU Lease was metered separately through our meter station #378.

The well is located on Sec. 27, T21S, P37E.

Sincerely,
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M. S, Tongé
Field Supervisor
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A DIVISION OF GULF OiL CORPORATION



